
NOTICE

Roads (Scotland) Act 1984
The Glasgow City Council Govan Partick Opening 
Bridge (Variation) Scheme 2024
Notice is hereby given that Glasgow City Council proposes to make a variation scheme 
under Section 75(3)(a) of the Roads (Scotland) Act 1984 the general effect of which is to 
make necessary changes to The Glasgow City Council Govan Partick Opening Bridge 
Scheme 2020 for the purposes of regulating the operation of the Govan Partick Opening 
Bridge for the passage of vessels.

The title of the scheme is the Glasgow City Council Govan Partick Opening Bridge 
(Variation) Scheme 2024.

The Scheme and associated plans referred to therein can be viewed by clicking: https://
www.glasgow.gov.uk/2559.

Any person requiring further information concerning the Scheme should apply by e-mail 
to: govanpartickbridge@glasgow.gov.uk for the information quoting reference “The 
Glasgow City Council Govan Partick Opening Bridge (Variation) Scheme 2024”

ANY PERSON may, within 6 weeks of 28 June 2024 object to the promotion of the 
scheme by notice in writing stating the title of the Scheme and the grounds of the 
objection and addressed to Roads Policy Team, Roads Directorate, Transport Scotland, 
George House, 2nd Floor, 36 North Hanover Street, Glasgow, G1 2AD or sent by e-mail 
to: roadpolicy@transport.gov.scot by 9 August 2024. Objections should state the 
name and address of the objector, the matters to which they relate and the grounds on 
which they are made.
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Supporting a fair and sustainable city where everyone gets to contribute and all can benefit 
from a flourishing Glasgow.


